
Viewing of Projects & Awards
12:00-12:30PM

 Display!

Westerville City Schools

14th Annual
LEGO  Competition

Saturday, April 18, 2020
Westerville North High School - Main Gymnasium

950 County Line Road

Registration
10:00-10:20AM

Building
10:30-11:30AM

Judging
11:30-12:00PM

Demonstrations by Emerson Challengers FIRST LEGO League Robotics Team
11:30-12:00PM

LEGO  Set Awards
 receive a certificate of participation

2 Winners per grade K-5      2 Winners for grade 6-8

1 Winner Overall For Each Of The Following:

BEST CREATIVITY       MOST REALISTIC

Rules and registration form on the back

$10 

entry fee

Free optional coaching session will be offered at Robert Frost by Ohio Lego
User Group on April 14h 4-6PM.  Details will be emailed to participants.

BEST IN SHOW - JARETH GREENE AWARD

All participants are entered into a raffle
for a family 4-pack to the 

Great Westerville Pumpkin Glow 2020
And



STUDENT NAME:

PARENT NAME & PHONE #:

Open to Westerville City School and St. Paul students in grades K-8. $10 entry fee.
Build anything you want.
All participants bring their own LEGO materials.  No limit on quantity, color or type.
Nothing can be pre-built prior to event.  Everything, including people, must be taken
apart.
No LEGO directions or pictures permitted.
Parental/adult assistance not allowed.  (Designated viewing area provided)
Participants given precisely 1 hour to build.
Build space will be no greater than 4' by 4'.

Detach and mail registration form and $10 entry fee
by Friday, April 10, 2020 to:
Walnut Springs Middle School
ATTN: Maria Soisson, LEGO Competition
888 E. Walnut St. 
Westerville, OH 43081

Questions? 
Please email

soissonm@wcsoh.org

SCHOOL:

Please print legibly.

LEGO   Competition Rules

GRADE:

EMAIL:

A registration fee of $10.00 (check made payable to: Westerville North Academic Boosters) must
accompany this form.  Due to preparation for this contest, there are no refunds of registration fees and
there are no new registrations accepted the day of the event. All proceeds benefit the Westerville North
Academic Boosters.  Registration fees also cover the costs of having North  facilities open on a non-school
day.  Due to space constraints, registration is limited to Westerville City School and St. Paul students. Email
confirmations are sent to all registrants.


